
Welcome New Members 

 

The Membership Committee is happy to introduce recent new members to the OZ family: 
 

• Samara Fogel, Matthew Hickerson and Aliza Hickerson—Samara, daughter of Marty 
and Nancy Fogel, and Matthew have wide ranging interests including the OZ kitchen, 
including outdoor activities, social justice issues, multi-faith family issues, Shabbat 
services and much more.  Their daughter Aliza will be starting Hebrew School in 
September. 

• Sylvia Kopec—A fairly recent Vermonter, Sylvia is retired and moved here from New 
York City to be closer to her 99-year-old mother, son and grandchild.  Her interests 
include Jewish food and the OZ kitchen, music, visual and fine arts and outdoor 
activities. 

• Seth Lapidow—Seth is the son of longtime OZ members, Floyd (of blessed memory), 
and Vonetta Lapidow, and is the father of two grown children, Elizabeth and Daniel. 
Seth notes his deep connection to OZ and Judaism and enjoys chanting Torah and 
Haftarah.  He is a retired attorney now living in Shoreham, Vermont. 

 

 


